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The protection of confidential information is essential to strong, effective security and 
intelligence cooperation among allies.  The decision by a United Kingdom court to release 
classified information provided by the United States is not helpful, and we deeply regret it.  
 
The United States and the United Kingdom have a long history of close cooperation that relies on 
mutual respect for the handling of classified information.  This court decision creates additional 
challenges, but our two countries will remain united in our efforts to fight against violent 
extremist groups. 
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